
 

 

June 10, 2019 

 

RAYTOWN C-2 SCHOOL BOARD VACANCY 

The Raytown C-2 School District announces a Board of Education vacancy. Residents who wish 

to be appointed to the vacancy shall apply at the superintendent’s office located at 6608 Raytown 

Rd., Raytown, MO. Applications will be accepted until June 24, 2019, at 4:00 p.m. The 

appointee will serve until the next school board election, when a director shall be elected for the 

unexpired term.  For more information, contact Rachel Johnston, Board Secretary, at 816-268-

7008. 

 

                  Rachel Johnston 

           Secretary, Raytown Board of Education 

 


